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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 
Thursday, January 21, 2010 

 
 

No Change to Maximum Prices of  
Regulated Petroleum Products 

 
As the criteria for the Public Utilities Board’s interruption formula were not met, there will be no 
change in the maximum prices for any of the regulated petroleum products this week. 
 
The next scheduled price change is Thursday, January 28, 2010. 
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Media contact: Michelle Hicks, Communications. Tel: 1-866-489-8800 or (709) 489-8837 
E-mail: mhicks@pub.nl.ca, or visit the Board’s website: www.pub.nl.ca. 
 
 
 
 

NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 


